From: Reed, Shannon

To: Town Council & Mayor; Kelly Churney
Cc: Alexandra.Clark@wsdevelopment.com
Subject: Royal Poinciana Playhouse

Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 9:56:02 AM

*****Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all

Good morning,

| am writing to state my support for The Royal Poinciana Playhouse Project. Having lived and worked
in Palm Beach for over 30 years | have watched the transformation of The Plaza as it has been
restored to its original splendor. Sadly, the historic Playhouse has remained on the sideline
neglected. | once attended a premier of the film, The Aviator, back in the 90’s and was struck by its
grandeur and was unfortunate to see it neglected over the years. The Playhouse is an iconic
structure that one sees upon first entering our beautiful island via the North Bridge. It should be a
magnificent and vibrant attraction.

| hope the Town will give its strong support for its reimagination and redevelopment.

Sincerely,
Shannon Reed

*Wire Fraud is Real*. Before wiring any money, call the intended recipient at a number you
know is valid to confirm the instructions. Additionally, please note that the sender does not
have authority to bind a party to a real estate contract via written or verbal communication.
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